
04/06/2020 

MR John Webster 
26 BRAYS RD 
Concord NSW 2137 
websters@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107
In my opinion: The proposed building does not suit the character of Whale Beach at all, and 
should be rejected out of hand.
The northern beach villages were already premier places to visit and to enjoy their peace and 
the natural beauty of bushland and beaches more than a hundred years ago, and it’s only in 
the last few decades that greater residential development has taken place.
The gross concrete development proposed is of unjustifiable scale and inharmonious lines. 
Just to submit or support this monstrosity is a slap in the face to the neighbourhood and to the 
genial ambience of Whale Beach.
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